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Dear Valued Customer, 

 

As you may be aware, the final phase of a regulatory law enacted by 
Congress in 2013 will be taking effect on November 27th of this year. The 

Drug Supply Chain Security Act (DSCSA) will require electronic tracing of all 
serialized products through the supply chain in November of this year. 

Without the below information Fresenius Kabi will not be able to 
satisfy any of your orders containing products subject to DSCSA after 

November 2023. 

According to our records, your company has recently purchased 
serialized products from Fresenius Kabi. In order for Fresenius Kabi to 

continue selling these products directly to customers, it is required to obtain 

the below information to be compliant with the new regulations. 

To assist in this transition, use this Survey Link along with the attached 

spreadsheet to help guide you with formatting all the required information. If 
there are any questions related to the survey or DSCSA, please reach out to 

EPCISSetup@fresenius-kabi.com. It is very important that Fresenius Kabi 
receives the following information for each unique ship to and sold to 

location: 

• Your Company Name  

• Your Company Address  
• Your Company Global Location Number (GLN) 

• Your Global Company Prefix (GCP) (if assigned)   
• Your Company SGLN 

 
It is understandable that some of this information may be new or 

unknown. To help in the process we have created a FAQ page that contains 
more detailed information with additional links to relevant sources. We 

recommend reading through this document as a first step. This can be found 

here: Drug Supply Chain Security Act (DSCSA) - Fresenius Kabi USA 

(fresenius-kabi.com) 

https://app.smartsheet.com/b/form/615c60c2652f4f6ba300f8dcc302e033
mailto:EPCISSetup@fresenius-kabi.com
https://www.fresenius-kabi.com/us/drug-supply-chain-security-act-dscsa
https://www.fresenius-kabi.com/us/drug-supply-chain-security-act-dscsa


 Please reply with any questions you may have, and we can help guide 

you through the onboarding process.  

 

Thank you, 

Fresenius Kabi DSCSA Team 

Laurel Wade 

Project Manager, DSCSA Projects 
Supply Chain Solutions 

M:  +1 847-970-0874 
EPCISSetup@fresenius-kabi.com 
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